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Sports for Champions Fundraising and Letter 

Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to announce that on Wednesday 22rd May 2024, we will be joined by an Elite 
Professional Athlete in school. The children have been provided with a sponsorship form today and they 
have been told all about this amazing opportunity during assembly. The children will need to wear 
appropriate sportswear on the day and we look forward to all of the children taking part in the special 
assembly and challenge. The information regarding the prizes your children can receive and the fitness 
challenge they will attempt is on the back of the sponsorship form. 

The deadline for the sponsor money to be handed into school is Friday 17th May and we hope to raise lots 
of money to replenish and purchase new equipment for the children to play with at lunchtime.  

Thank you again for your continued support, 

A Edmunds 

Mr A Edmunds 

Headteacher 
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